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Dear Committee Lawmakers, 

I am a proud Air Force retiree with 27.5 years of service to our nation. I strongly 

support House Bill 2050 to make all military retirement pay tax-exempt in Oregon, 

especially for those with 10 years of service in the Oregon Air National Guard. 

This bill would put thousands of dollars back into the pockets of retirees like me—

potentially $4,000 to $8,000 a year—recognizing our decades of sacrifice. Oregon 

can honor its veterans and keep us here by passing HB 2050. Please vote yes and 

encourage your colleagues to do the same. I’ve shared this with my family and 

neighbors, and they support it too. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,? Rene Mary Horne 

Klamath Falls, Oregon 

Air Force Retiree (27.5 years) 

 

 


